
VALLEY BROADCASTING & COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 

WAXM-FM, WLSD-AM, W223AA 

 

AS OF 11/21/19, 

RENEWAL OF LICENSE AUTHORIZATIONS FOR OUR STATIONS 
HAVE NOT BEEN PLACED IN THE ONLINE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILES BY 
THE FCC DUE TO AN ISSUE ON BEHALF OF THE FCC  

 

OUR RENEWALS HAVE BEEN MANUALLY PLACED IN THE FOLDER “BASIC 
INFORMATION” SUBFOLDER “ADDITONAL DOCUMENTS” FOR EACH 

STATION AS OF 11/22/19, PER THE REQUEST OF OUR FCC ATTORNEY. 

 

 

 


